
OFFICIAL

COUNCIL MEETING – 26th July 2018

A500 DUALLING SCHEME 

Cabinet recommends that Council approve a Supplementary Capital Estimate of 
£0.4m to increase the current budget of £4.1m to £4.5m to enable the scheme to 
progress whilst awaiting the outcome of the DfT funding and Planning 
Application decisions.

Extract from the Minutes of the Cabinet meeting on 12th June 2018

8 A500 DUALLING SCHEME 

Cabinet considered a report seeking authority to undertake all necessary preparatory 
works in advance of the final funding decision in relation to the A500 Dualling Scheme.

RESOLVED

That Cabinet 

1. recommends that Council approve a Supplementary Capital Estimate of £0.4m 
to increase the current budget of £4.1m to £4.5m to enable the scheme to 
progress whilst awaiting the outcome of the DfT funding and Planning 
Application decisions; and

2. authorises the Executive Director of Place in consultation with the Portfolio Holder 
for the Environment to exercise powers delegated to  the Executive Director of Place 
to undertake all necessary and prudent preparatory works in advance of the final 
funding decision, at risk, in order to ensure that the Council is positioned to deliver 
the Scheme if a favourable funding decision is received.


